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Comments: Banning fixed anchors and equipment in Wilderness Areas will only result in more death and injury
and place a huge burden on SAR teams. If overuse is a concern, there are much better ways to address that
issue than putting climbers safety in danger. You must know at this point that climbers will not stop climbing. We
can work with you to find solutions to overuse and access issues, but not if you blindly put our safety in danger.
Do not pass this act!



